St. Theresa's Newsletter

St. Theresa's Catholic Primary School





St. Theresa's Catholic Primary School



LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW

SUMMER TERM TERM 2019 - Friday 10th May 2019

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF OUR YEAR & PUPILS

Don't get stressed Just de yeur neet Remember yeel ve been diessed With gelbs heit Stifs don't teet.

Next week the year 6 children will be sitting their SATs. We are sure they will be amazing and try their very best. They have worked extremely hard during their time at St Theresa's and deserve every success. Please ensure that the children have a good rest this weekend, get to school on time for their tests and have plenty of sleep during the week ahead. We will keep each and every one of them in our thoughts and prayers.



This month children in Year 3 will be making their First Holy Communion. We should remember them in our prayers when they receive Jesus for the first time. We would like to attend as many First Holy Communion masses as we can.

If any children in other year groups are also making their Holy Communion this year, please inform the school office. Thank you.



The St Theresa's Choir are currently preparing to take part in this year's Barnet Schools Music Festival. Yesterday they went to St Mary's to rehearse with other schools who are taking part. The Choir set an excellent example and represented St Theresa's brilliantly. We look forward to seeing them perform at 'The Arts Depot' in June.

St Theresa's Building Fund

The School Building Fund contribution of £60 per child and £100 per family for this academic year is due. Your contribution goes towards the 10% cost we are obliged to pay for developing and maintaining our school buildings.

Please keep your payments coming in, so far **107** families out of **180** have <u>not</u> contributed to this vital fund and we have received £4,400 out of a possible £11,500.

Many thanks to the families that have already made their contribution.



Great Ormond Street Hospital

On the last day of the Spring Term, before the Easter Holidays, Year 3 held their Class Charity Day to raise money for Great Ormond Street Children's Hospital.

They held a sponsored event and had a sale for their parents selling cakes, drinks, fruit and handmade cards.

They have now collected all of their sponsor money and we are pleased to announce that the grand total raised was an incredible £1100!!!!

A HUGE thank you to all the children and families in Year 3 who supported the class charity. We are looking forward to sending the money raised to Great Ormond Street to help sick children.

Parents Association

Dear Parents and Carers

Next Friday 17th May is the St Theresa's school Family Disco!

This will be from 6pm – 8pm and is always a really fun event. We will be serving pizza and chips, have a licensed bar, soft drinks stall, sweet stall and the much loved light up accessories stall.

Best of all, the brilliant DJ Captain Fantastic will be playing the tunes!

So please all come along and bring as many friends and family as possible for a fun packed evening to raise much needed funds for the school.

**** SCHOOL DISCO ****

Friday 17th May 6-8 PM

Wishing you all a great weekend. Regards

The Friends of St Theresa's.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



Year 6 SATS – Week 13th May - 16th May School Disco - Friday 17th May Year 6 PGL Residential Trip to Isle of Wight 20th May – 24th May

HALF TERM- Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May

-SAVE THE DATE-

Sports Day - Tuesday 9th July Bollywood Night - Friday 14th June

guistiminten production	
Rec	Arvena – For creative writing in her phonics! Kezie – For being a 'Have a go Mo' across all learning!
Yr 1	Dominic S – For his great answers in RE writing this week. Vinnie - For giving it a go and not giving up in all areas of the curriculum.
Yr 2	Zoe – For trying extremely hard and applying her knowledge in class. Maja – For working on her time management and remaining focused in mathematics.
Yr 3	Margaret – For her consistent effort and 'Have a go Mo' attitude. Rio – For his mature attitude to both his learning and his play.
Yr 4	Maya M – For displaying good knowledge on William the Conqueror for our biography writing. Robbie – For showing a great understanding this week in maths in symmetry.
Yr 5	Celine – For your growing confidence and independence during lessons. Sean – For the progress you have made in your writing! I am very impressed with your recent story.
Yr 6 Blue	Lola – For her mature attitude to her learning. Niamh – For believing in her own abilities.
Yr 6 Red	Madan – For his determination and perseverence in his challenging maths tasks. Fabrizio – For an excellent attitude and work ethic he applies across all learning.



HAIL, HOLY QUEEN!

Hail, Holy Queen, Mother of mercy. Hail, our life, our sweetness and our hope. To thee do we cry, poor banished children of Eve. To thee do we sigh, mourning and weeping in this valley of tears. Turn then, most gracious Advocate, thine eyes of mercy toward us. And after this our exile, show us the blessed fruit of thy womb, Jesus. O clement, O loving, O sweet Virgin Mary.

Amen.

Attendance and Punctuality this week







	Absence	Late
Reception	96%	0
Year 1	100%	2
Year 2	98%	0
Year 3	98%	1
Year 4	97%	0
Year 5	98%	0
Year 6 Blue	98%	5
Year 6 Red	96%	0

Well done to Year 1 for your excellent attendance this week!

Well done to Reception, Years 2, 4, 5 and 6 Red for coming to school on time!

ATTENDANCE MATTERS AT ST THERESA'S

We are committed to ensuring that each child has the opportunity to learn to the best of their ability and reach their full potential.

To achieve this it is vital that children attend school every day, and arrive on time.





Alvaro Year 4 and Emily Year 5
St Andrew's won the most house points